

Dear Prayer Partners,

Thank you so much for your continued prayers and support for our family as we serve the Lord in Argentina. We know that none of this is possible without your giving and praying. Thank you very much!

Winter has arrived in Argentina. It is currently 51° Fahrenheit, and that is really cold for us here. We don't have a heating system; so it is cold every day. We can feel the cold everywhere we go!

What a blessing it is to see how the Lord continues to change people's lives and work in people's hearts. One day while soul winning from house to house, I was able to talk to Marcos about the Lord. Marcos has tried to hang himself a couple of times. He battles with depression and drugs, but he trusted the Lord as his Savior three weeks ago. He has been coming faithfully to our services and has brought his parents to church. Praise the Lord as he is continuing to change lives!

We are currently preparing for the national youth conference in July. We are praying for 200 new young people from different cities and neighborhoods. Lord willing, we will have different activities such as soccer championships and volleyball, etc. Pray that God will use us and that many young people will come to know Jesus as their personal Savior.

We are continuing to go soul winning in the city of Termas del Rio Hondo where we want to start the new church plant. We appreciate your prayers for a small town called Tinco that is just outside of Termas. We have also been going soul winning there, but it has been a little challenging because most of the people do not know how to read or write. Pray for God to give us wisdom and that many people will be saved.

The 24th of June is a special day for the Catholic people in Argentina. On that night they have to burn a mannequin that is dressed in their clothing so that they might receive a blessing from God. Please pray for Argentina. People need the Lord. The harvest truly is plenteous, but the laborers are few. We are excited about what God is doing and what we know He will do in Argentina. Thank you for your prayers and support. May God richly bless you!

Love in Christ.

Joshua and Abi Owens

May & June 2022









